
SESSION OF 2015

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2071

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Taxation

Brief*

HB 2071 would authorize the Department of Revenue’s 
Director  of  Property  Valuation  to  remove  from  the  list  of 
persons  eligible  to  serve  as  county  or  district  appraisers 
anyone  failing  to  meet  continuing  education  requirements 
established by the state; pleading guilty or nolo contendere or 
having been convicted of certain crimes; or having been the 
subject  of  a  final  civil  judgment  finding  fraud, 
misrepresentation, or deceit in appraising property.

Background

The bill was requested for introduction and supported by 
a representative of the Department of Revenue.

The bill would have no fiscal impact.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


